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Dear Church Family, 
 
I was recently reminded of the statistic that 80% of people 
abandon their New Year’s resolutions by February. Of the people 
who are still going strong, numerically less than half will carry their 
resolutions through to the end of the year. That means only about 
5-10% of people who start the year with goals for self-
improvement or positive lifestyle changes actually see them 
through - a pretty bleak outlook if you ask me. 
 
There was a time when I approached Lenten disciplines as if they 
were New Year’s resolutions for my faith. After all, the liturgy says 
that Lent is a time for “turning around and beginning again” - an 
opportunity for us to hit the “reset” button on our faith. As you 
might imagine, though, my follow-through was not much better 
than the average resolution-maker. Invariably, I’d beat myself up 
for not trying hard enough, believing that the problem was about a 
lack of effort.  
 
I’ve learned a lot about myself since then, and also a lot more 
about spiritual formation and how real, lasting change takes place. 
The culprit is not our effort. Every year on Ash Wednesday, we hear or pray the words, “Create in me a 
clean heart, O God, and renew a steadfast spirit within me” (Psalm 51:10). What we do when we speak 
these words is acknowledge that transformation is God’s work. It’s not something we do to ourselves.  
 
At the same time, we are also not passive participants in that work. To be sure, God can transform people 
when they are least expecting it and perhaps not even seeking it. Those situations are a bit analogous to an 
image I’ve seen of a flower growing out of a crack in the road. We look at that and see it as miraculous, 
because we know that is generally not the way flowers grow. Most flowers, like people, grow when they are 
surrounded by the right conditions for growth. In Lent, we can do our part in God’s transforming work by 
creating the conditions that allow transformation to take place - not by trying harder.  
 
Beginning on Ash Wednesday, we will embark on a study of James Bryan Smith’s book, The Good and 
Beautiful God. It aims to help us abandon the false and unhelpful narratives we tell ourselves about God (e.g. 
“God wants me to try harder.”) and place ourselves instead in the right environment for growth. Each week 
we will take on a different “soul training exercise” to help us, which may be a bit different from the New 
Year’s resolution-style approach to Lenten disciplines many of us are used to. It also suggests that being in 
community with others is vital to the process of transformation. 
 
If you aren’t currently part of a small group community, I would encourage you to connect in with one of 
our Lenten study groups. There are three opportunities to participate virtually in the Lenten Study: 
Sundays at 6:30 p.m., Wednesdays at 1:00 p.m., and a group just for men on Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m. If 
none of those times work for you, you opt to read through the book with a few friends or just follow along 
in your own devotional time.  
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As you clean out your children's and 
grandchildren's summer clothes, please 
consider donating them to the Preschool's 
Tot Spot account.  The proceeds earned will 
help offset our snack budget, which has 
increased this year with COVID limitations 
on homemade food and donations.   
 
Parking lot drop offs can be arranged with 
Lani Hoffmann at 443-996-9375 or 
lanilee05@gmail.com as donations cannot 
be brought into the Church building.  We 
are looking for clean and good conditioned 
Spring and Summer clothing, toys, books, 
and DVDs. 
   
Thank you. 
RUMNS staff and children. 

 
I’m looking forward to what God will do in us this Lenten season. 
 
In faith, 
Pastor Jen 
 
P.S. You’re invited to join us for one of our Ash Wednesday services on February 17. We will hold two drive
-in services at noon at 5:30 p.m. and will stream a service at 7:00 p.m. We are in the process of preparing 
individual canisters of palm ash for each worshiper so that we can receive ashes safely together. 
 
We will be making available 3 separate times to join a Lenten Study group: the link to register is included 
Sunday Evening Group at 6:30 p.m. led by Pastor Jen  
mailto:https://onrealm.org/rumcweb/PublicRegistrations/Event?
linkString=YmY4ODAxMDAtZjEyOC00N2EwLWJjOTUtYWNiZDAxMzFlOWUz 
 
Wednesday Afternoon Group at 1:00 p.m. led by Pat Botelle 
mailto:https://onrealm.org/rumcweb/PublicRegistrations/Event?
linkString=ZDc3ZDdiYTgtN2I0OC00YmI0LWE4ODgtYWNiZDAxMzQ2ODYw 
 
Wednesday Evening Men’s Fellowship Group at 7:00 p.m. 
mailto:https://onrealm.org/rumcweb/PublicRegistrations/Event?
linkString=OWRlYTdhMDQtM2JkOC00NDZlLTg2OWQtYWNiZDAxM2ZiMmM0 
 
Please call the office (410-833-5440) or email  RUMCOffice1777@gmail.com  and let us know how 
many books you need. I will be ordering on Monday Feb 1st so let me know ASAP 

The Nursery School is 
now enrolling for the 
2021-2022 school year. 
We have openings for 2, 
3, and 4 year olds. We 
offer half day and full 

day programs.  We will also offer an 8 week sum-
mer camp program for preschool aged children. 
Your child can attend all 8 weeks, or just the 
weeks that you require. Each week will have a 
different theme including camping adventures, 
women of the Bible, Moses, and Dr. Seuss. All of 
our classes promote hands on learning in a Chris-
tian environment. 
 
Program information and enrollment forms can 
be found on our website www.rumns.com  or 
contact Lani Hoffmann for more information 443-
996-9375 or lanilee05@gmail.com. 

mailto:lanilee05@gmail.com
mailto:https://onrealm.org/rumcweb/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=YmY4ODAxMDAtZjEyOC00N2EwLWJjOTUtYWNiZDAxMzFlOWUz
mailto:https://onrealm.org/rumcweb/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=YmY4ODAxMDAtZjEyOC00N2EwLWJjOTUtYWNiZDAxMzFlOWUz
mailto:https://onrealm.org/rumcweb/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=ZDc3ZDdiYTgtN2I0OC00YmI0LWE4ODgtYWNiZDAxMzQ2ODYw
mailto:https://onrealm.org/rumcweb/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=ZDc3ZDdiYTgtN2I0OC00YmI0LWE4ODgtYWNiZDAxMzQ2ODYw
mailto:https://onrealm.org/rumcweb/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=OWRlYTdhMDQtM2JkOC00NDZlLTg2OWQtYWNiZDAxM2ZiMmM0
mailto:https://onrealm.org/rumcweb/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=OWRlYTdhMDQtM2JkOC00NDZlLTg2OWQtYWNiZDAxM2ZiMmM0
mailto:RUMCOffice1777@gmail.com
http://www.rumns.com
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Congratulations to Hazel Mays on 30 years 
of service to the Reisterstown Community 
Crisis Center! Well deserved award! 
 
Not sure how many years Hazel has served 
here at RUMC—but I for one am truly 
grateful for your service Hazel!  
 
May God grant you many more years of 
service in His Name. 
 
Blessings 
Robine 

Gift Card Orders—RUMW Fund raiser 

February gift card orders are due in the church office by Feb.21 
 
Each month RUMW sells Gift Cards/Shoppers Cards as our fund raiser and we    have 

been doing this for 14 years. If you( there are some of you who have never pur-

chased our cards) would help our efforts to raise money for our projects, you can get an order 

form on the website or at the information desk in the Narthex. 
 
 Tammy Nash and Lois Burton are passing the baton of this ministry on to Karen Green and will 

be helping Karen for a few months. Thank you Tammy and Lois for your years of service to this 

ministry! 

 To order your gift cards, orders and payments will still be due the 3rd Sunday of the month 

and the order forms will still be available on the website (www.rumcweb.org). The only differ-

ence will be in how and when you can drop off your order forms and pick up your gift/

shopping cards.  

 You may email your questions to Karen Green at: karengreen023@gmail.com 

 Drop your order forms with payment to the office (Please put your phone number on the or-

der sheet for her to contact you)  —if I am not in, you may drop it off in the mailbox at the front 

door of the church—it’s a locked mailbox so it will be secure. Then pick up your orders in the of-

fice during office hours one week later while we are still worshipping virtually.  

 Office hours are: Monday-Thursday: 8am-4pm and Friday: 8am-1:30 pm 

Once we are back gathering in person, then we will revert to previous policy of dropping off 

your orders to Karen on the 3rd Sunday of the month and she will hand them out the following 

week. 
 
Thanks 
Robine 
 

This is the only fund raiser for the RUMW because of the Pandemic. We need and want your 

support. You get exactly what you pay for and we make a profit. In the past 14 years, we 

made over $44,000 for RUMW.  We have several members that buy cards each month and use 

them for their grocery shopping and gasoline and eating out.  In Jan 2021, our profit was 

$126.18. Please support this program and buy and use Shoppers/Gift cards.   
 
Thank you  
Lois & Tammy 

mailto:www.rumcweb.org
mailto:karengreen023@gmail.com
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Our Mobile Library is still functioning   
 

17 more books have been processed.  See if any of these titles get 
your attention.  Also if Hallmark can still show Christmas stories, 
you can still read Christmas stories. 

 

1.  Hidden in Plain Sight by Archer 

2.  The Evening and the Morning  by Follett 

3.  Secrets to the Grave by Hoog 

4.  The Coast to Coast Murders by Patterson 

5.   All the Devils Are Here by Penny 

6.  Fearless by Michaels 

7.  Leave the World Behind by Alam 

8.  The Darkest Evening  by Cleaves 

9.  The Friendship List by Mallery 

10.  Migrations by McConaghy 

11.  Christmas Cupcake Murder by Fluke 

12. Christmas at Holiday House by Thayne 

13. A Christmas Resolution  by Perry 

14.  Happily this Christmas by Mallery 

15.  Christmas Shopaholic by Kinsilla 

16.  When Time Stopped by Neumann 

17.  Ali Cross by Patterson  (junior book) 

 

How does this work?  Call, email or text Cindy Smith.   

410-833-7240 (call) 

auggy50@yahoo.com, (email) 

410-952-3934 (text) 

 

Your order will be placed in a paper bag with your name on it and 
put on the counter of the visitors' center.   

 

Something new:  If you want children's books, we will choose 5 for 
you.  Follow the same procedure. 

 

If you need home delivery, just let Cindy know.  

 

Happy New Year from your library!!  

mailto:auggy50@yahoo.com
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Joshua Coleman, Rosemary Dragunas’ nephew—United States Air Force,  deployed to Qatar,  SW 
Asia 

Michael Edmondson,  Friend of the Tambaoan's, US Marines 
Christian Evans, Thelma Mack’s nephew, serving in the US Army has returned to the states from          

Afghanistan 
Bradley Fagan, in USAF stationed at Ramstein Air Base in Germany  
Lindley Garcia, Carol Judkin’s friend — USMC not currently deployed 
Jeremy Hadden, Pat Dinsmore’s grandson, Air Force, stationed at Edwards AFB in California 
Elizabeth Haines Greenway, Marion Yohn’s granddaughter, stationed in MO service as Drill Instr., 

Staff Sergeant  
Steven Lee, Carol & Danny Lee’s son—has been promoted to Command Master Chief, has served in 

the US Navy  for 25+ years and is stationed in Virginia Beach VA 
Fred Linborn, Friend of the Tambaoan family, serving  in the Army 
Vance Listwan, Son of Rachel & Mark Utterback, serving in the Air Force, in Germany  
Dennis Mack, Thelma Mack’s nephew— home from South Korea, now serving in the US Army,   

stateside 
Allen Messenger, Ruth Whitlock’s grandson, stationed at Aberdeen Proving Grounds 
Isaac Shroll, Tracy Tambaoan’s cousin, serving in the Army 

FOOD PANTRY HOURS: While we are still 
under quarantine, the Food Pantry will only be 
open on Saturday mornings from 8:00-10:30 am. 
No one is allowed in the Food Pantry. Volunteers 
will bring all the food out to the parking lot for 
clients. There will be no Panera or WaWa food 
available. 
 
At this time we are NOT accepting clothing 
donations.  
 
IMPORTANT NEED: PEANUT BUTTER AND 
JELLY 
PLEASE EMAIL KRIS BROWN AT 
krisbrown69@yahoo.com 
Thank you for your understanding. 

Looking for a desk?  We have one for you, along with a chair.  If you know a 
family that needs a desk, please let me know. 
 
Date and time, for pick-up,  to be determined.   U-haul! 
 
Please call Sue T. Wright 443-244-1040 



        Our Church Matters  - February 2021                    6  

 

Daryl Bogert continued prayers as his cancer 
treatments and recovery continue.  (2/1) 

Vivian Crouse, Vivian McCarthy’s mother, in     
hospice, prayers for comfort for her and for the 
family (2/1) 

John Dunkle, Prayers for healing, having some 
hip issues (2/1) 

Cindy Eigel, Christine Martin’s mother, prayers for 
healing and comfort (2/1) 

Goodin Family, one of our preschool families. 
Prayers for an unspoken prayer request (2/1) 

Jerry & MaryJane Lamenzo, Tom & Alice            
Caltrider’s nephew and his wife—both in the      
hospital with COVID(2/1) 

Christy Newcomer, who is receiving PT after her 
fall and continues to recover from long-term     
complications from COVID. (2/1) 

Dottie Payne, Friend of Michelle Vardoulakis,    
recently diagnosed with lung cancer (2/1) 

Liv Putnam, prayers for healing from health      
issues and going through some tough times (2/1) 

Erik, Linda and Bill Fitzhugh nephew’s son, who is 
in the hospital in Vermont with an autoimmune 
reaction and he is on dialysis. (2/1) 

Family of Mary Brauniger, Kathleen  Goebel’s 
niece, passed away on  January 1st  (2/1) 

 
Ongoing Prayers for Healing from Cancer 

Taylor Angus; Frank Banz;  
Jacob Barford; Steve Blessing; Beth Bolin;  

Daryl Bogert, Bruce Bond;  
Marilyn Brathwaite; Renee Brooksbank;  

Jean Chambers; Benjamin Dapper;  Sandy Engle; 
Megan Evans; Jacque Eyler; Ryan Gardner;  

Sondra Hadden; Mary Hanlon; Jason Harris; 
Roger Hembrough; Mike Hockstad;  

Debbie Johnson; Denny Johnson; Lisa Johnson;   
Eddie Jones; Rita Jones; Jim Kane;  

Diane Kanemoto; Dani Kunkel; Tyler Llewellyn;  
Alfred Luginger; Tina Meeks; Ronald Metz;  

Don Mills; Mike Murrary; Aaliyah Parker;  
Darlene Parlette; Les Schafferman;  

Marge Shaw; Rebecca Sloan; Sean Staley;  
Melanie Stierhoff; Mary Telchi;  

Jenna Thornton; Patty G. Walsh;  
Dave Weinstein; Lynn Whitter; 

Lydia Wickenheiser; John Wilton;  
Cindy; Deb; Jim; 

Ken; Nicholas; Shannon 

Prayer List— Please Pray for RUMC Family, Friends, & Neighbors 

Return to Index 

Please note that names will be updated after 30 days (date in parenthesis is the first date in bulletin). To be kept on the prayer list longer,  please 

contact the church office.  Those battling cancer will be kept on the prayer list—names only. Please inform the office of any changes or updates.  

Brightview, Perry Hall 
 Tom & Sandy Thawley 
Brightview, Towson 
 Peggy Eline 
Carroll Lutheran Village    
 Louise Meyers 
 Nancy Welsh 
Golden Crest-Westminster 
 Betty Flohr 
Lorien Encore—Ellicott City 
 Vivian Crouse—in Hospice 

Lorien Center—Taneytown 
 Dr. Bill Rosenberger  
 Monte Hatcher 
Oakland Manor—Sykesville 
  Wilma Cook 
Springwell Sr Living Comm.  
  Frank Simmonds 

Bill & Colleen Eysaman 
Gladys Fish 

Shirley Krause 
Gerry Lewis 
Wini Lynde 

Doris Matthews 
Jean Moss 

George Ousler 
Lois Woodworth 
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Thomas Osborne 
2/2 

1195 Fish And Game Rd 
Littlestown, PA 17340 

 
William Carr 

2/3 
620 Quarry View Ct Unit 202 

Reisterstown, MD 21136 
 

Bev Lipp 
2/3 

508 Gwynnwest Rd 
Reisterstown, MD 21136 

 
Lynn Owings 

2/3 
14627 Hanover Pike 

Upperco, MD 21155-9732 
 

Frank Simmonds 
2/3 

The Overlook 
2211 W Rogers Ave Apt 201 

Baltimore, 21209-4441 
 

William Fromm 
2/4 

652 Glynlee Ct 
Reisterstown, MD 21136 

 
Luke Harmon 

2/4 
770 Kennington Rd 

Reisterstown, MD 21136 
 
 

Kinsey Pue 
2/4 

2627 Bag Pipe Dr 
PO Box 583 

Finksburg, MD 21048 
 

Louise Meyers 
2/10 

250 Saint Luke Cir Apt 612 
Westminster, MD 21158-4295 

 
Pamela Horner 

2/13 
345 High Knob Ln 

Reisterstown, MD 21136 
 

Alexis Mabbitt 
2/13 

546 Tower Dr  
Danville, PA  17821  

 
Emma Osborne 

2/13 
3738 Black Rock Rd 
Upperco, MD 21155 

 
Jim Brondyke 

2/14 
1220 Marclee Rd 

Finksburg, MD 21048 
 

William Rosenberger 
2/16 

The Lorien Center 
100 Antrim Blvd 

Taneytown, MD 21787 
 

Kain Cresswell 
2/17 

1301 Nicodemus Rd 
Reisterstown, MD 21136 

 
William Myers 

2/17 
900 Red Brook Blvd Unit 304 

Owings Mills, MD 201117-5180 
 

Zachary Caltrider 
2/19 

1791 Brookshire Ct 
Finksburg, MD 21048 

 
Sydney Harris 

2/19 
5932 Glen Falls Rd 

Reisterstown, MD 21136 
 

Deloris Stark 
2/24 

11725 Terry Town Dr 
Reisterstown, MD 21136 

 
Peggy Eline 

2/28 
12261 Roundwood Rd 

Unit 409 
Timonium, MD 21093 

CELEBRATING ALL OF OUR  
Under 25 AND Over 70 MEMBERS   

FEBRUARY Birthdays 

Return to Index 
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A Message from your Finance Committee: 
 
Thank you so much for your support of RUMC in 2020. We started 2020 with a 
deficit from 2019, but our additional pledge campaign helped cover that deficit. 
Then in March, we had to shut down because of the pandemic. You continued your 

giving through that time and RUMC was able to secure a Payroll Protection Program (PPP) Loan in April. 
This loan helped us cover salaries for the Nursery School and Church staff for eight weeks and helped us 
get through the summer and fall.  
 
RUMC ended the year with strong giving that allowed us to break even - not taking into consideration the 
PPP loan.  In January, we received notification that our PPP loan was forgiven.  
 
As we begin the new year, RUMC continues to need your support. Regular giving not only helps us grow 
in our faith, but it also helps us in our planning (not to mention it helps keep my blood pressure under 
control!!). Consider setting up recurring giving either through your bank’s online bill pay option or the 

church’s online giving program by going to our website at www.rumcweb.org and click on Give Online at 
the top of the screen.  
 
Again, thank you for your support of the wonderful and life-changing ministries of Reisterstown UM 
Church. 
 
Pat Botelle 
Chair, Finance Committee 

Return to Index 

http://www.rumcweb.org
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Dear RUMC Men and Friends,  
 
On February 10, we plan to begin hosting one of the Lenten Study groups.  Regard-
less of what we are doing from week to week, all you really need to know is that we 
meet every Wednesday night at 7:00pm.  Aside from some minimal planning, we let 
the Holy Spirit take care of the rest.  Just show up!  That's all that is required.  

  
You can join us by clicking on the link below.  Please note that you will need a gmail account to join (we hope 
that is not an inconvenience for anyone): 
https://meet.google.com/vwy-szre-qos 
 
If you have any difficulty joining the meeting with the link above please send a reply to the Men’s       Fellow-
ship Team at: mens.fellowship.rumc@gmail.com 
Blessings,    
RUMC Men's Fellowship Leadership Team 
Reaching           Learning           Celebrating           Serving 
Proverbs 27:17 - As iron sharpens iron, so one man sharpens another. 

Sisterhood: Tuesday mornings and evenings via Zoom. 
Ladies, you're invited to join us via Zoom as we continue our series: Elevating Our Prayer 
Lives. What do your prayers, my prayers, our collective church prayers, sound like? Take a mo-
ment to reflect on the subject matter of these prayers.  
Now ask yourself, what are the models/examples of prayer in Scripture that we can follow?  

Do you know any prayers in the Bible other than the Lord's prayer? It can be easy to focus solely on 
our temporal needs (especially health needs) and overlook the spiritual.  
In this study, as we look at several of the prayers of the Bible, we will see not only day to day practical re-
quests being presented to the Lord, but also spiritual needs and areas of spiritual growth. Join us as we 
seek to elevate our prayer lives by becoming more aware of spiritual areas to focus on in addition to our 
daily concerns, needs and desires. The Scripture passage for each week is emailed to participants in ad-
vance of each study, but there's not any homework. Feel free to reach out to Lorraine Marroulis 
(Marroulis22@gmail.com) if you have any questions or would like the Zoom meeting information. 
 
I hope that some of you who have been meaning to join us will be able to hop on Zoom with us for one or 
more of this next series. Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions you might have. Below is 
the Zoom info for joining the sessions (Tuesday) morning and evening. 
 
The Zoom info is below. Evening group info is highlighted for contrast. 
 
Topic: Sisterhood – Tuesday morning 
Time: 9 a.m. 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89818788769?pwd=OWZoMG9lK0ZKWTJLU1V6eG40ZEdKUT09 
 Meeting ID: 898 1878 8769 - Passcode: 802158 
Dial by your location         +1 301 715 8592 Meeting ID: 898 1878 8769 
 
Topic: Sisterhood – Tuesday evening 
Time: 6:30 p.m. 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85768507763?pwd=NDJMQkc3QVZ6aDl3R2tMZDZZTE5Udz09 
 Meeting ID: 857 6850 7763 – Passcode: 008092 
Dial by your location         +1 301 715 8592 Meeting ID: 857 6850 7763 

Return to Index 

https://meet.google.com/vwy-szre-qos
mailto:mens.fellowship.rumc@gmail.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89818788769?pwd=OWZoMG9lK0ZKWTJLU1V6eG40ZEdKUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85768507763?pwd=NDJMQkc3QVZ6aDl3R2tMZDZZTE5Udz09
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YOUTH & YOUNG ADULT MISSIONS AND CAMP INFORMATION 



        Our Church Matters  - February 2021                    12  

 

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

Reisterstown United Methodist Church  

246 Main Street  

Reisterstown, MD 21136  
Phone: 410-833-5440  

Fax: 410-526-6838  

Pastor Jen Eschliman  

E-mail: pastorjeneschliman@gmail.com  

Office Email: RUMCOffice1777@gmail.com  

WEBSITE: www.rumcweb.org  

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/ReisterstownUnitedMethodistChurch  
 

 

Return to Index 

SUNDAY SERVICES UNTIL WE ARE BACK  
WORSHIPING TOGETHER: 

 
CALLERS:   
 
HOW TO JOIN IN: 
Topic: Sunday Worship Time: 10:00 am Sundays 
 Zoom Meeting https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84433257385?

pwd=UTBSUjZsWk9CdGZuRlE0WjZKWmxSQT09  
Meeting ID: 844 3325 7385  
Password: 347846  
Dial by your location +1 301 715 8592  
Meeting ID: 844 3325 7385  

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84433257385?pwd%3DUTBSUjZsWk9CdGZuRlE0WjZKWmxSQT09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw0XBJxQ3yvwJiaIJHZoyLzJ
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84433257385?pwd%3DUTBSUjZsWk9CdGZuRlE0WjZKWmxSQT09&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw0XBJxQ3yvwJiaIJHZoyLzJ

